
GSC Electronic Vote 

September 10, 2014 

Committee Members: Holly Irwin, Chair, Kerry Fulcher, Mark Pitts, Michelle Chen, Dean 
Nelson, Larry Rankin, Dean Nelson, Kim Hogelucht, Phyllis Fox, Michael Lodahl, 
Enedina Martinez, Nick Pacella  
Vote #1:  
 
10 GSC Members 
6 votes collected 
YES: 6 
NO: 0 
Motion passes 
 
 

On Tue, Sep 9, 2014 at 4:08 PM, Holly Irwin <HollyIrwin@pointloma.edu> wrote: 
 

Good afternoon GSC, 

We have an additional action item for the day. We have an exception under admission candidate, D.G., to 
review. The petition and supporting materials are attached. This potential student is desiring to enter the 
administrative credential program. You will see that his GPA is low so normally he would need to take the 
CBEST and CSET. He completed a Career Tech program which is not a traditional teacher prep program 
through a university. Thus, his case is a bit different. He has been working as a teacher for the past 7 
years in San Diego and thus has not been asked to take these two tests.  

Please let me know your thoughts on this case.Once again, I have the policy attached. 

Thanks, 

Holly 
 

Holly Irwin, Ph.D. 
Dean, College of Social Sciences and Professional Studies 

Graduate Studies Committee, Chair 

Professor of Psychology 

Point Loma Nazarene University 

T 619.849.2706 
F 619.849.7018 
E hollyirwin@pointloma.edu 
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